
TOWN OF CAIRO 

GREENE COUNTY NEW YORK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE CREATION OF NEW WATER 

DISTRICT ENTITLED “SOUTH CAIRO WATER DISTRICT” 

  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of 

the Town of Cairo, Greene County, New York at Town Hall, 512 Main Street, Cairo, 

New York on May 5, 2025 at 7:00 o’clock PM in the evening for the purpose of 

accepting public comment on the proposed creation of a new water district entitled 

“South Cairo Water District”. 

 

Copies of the engineering report and maps of the proposed district are available for 

review at the Town Clerk’s Office at the Town Hall. 

 

ALL persons interested in the matters will be heard at such time and place specified. 

 

Kayla L. McAlister, Town Clerk 

Town of Cairo 

Dated:  April 16, 2025 

 


